
Lake House Footpaths 

 
 

Apologies for the blockage of these paths at the present time [March 2019]. 

This will be temporary and when the ground dries up the tenants of the Lakehouse will clear 

all the tree remains and the path will be much improved and wider; machinery will be able 

to access the path to keep it from becoming easily overgrown as it has done in the past. 

I am hoping that all the stiles will be removed and that there will be just two gates at points 

1 and 2. The Lakehouse may be using this wider path as a private bridle way for some of 

their riders. This will only happen when the land is dry enough so that the surface will not 

become uneven. 

It should be a big improvement so that walkers can have a really good circular walk near to 

the village. 

       Paul Thompson [18th March 2019] 
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